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GLEN K. LaCONEY

9401 WILSON BOULEVARD #68 COLUMBIA, SC 29203 (803) 714-0817

June 13, 2007 . m
Director ‘\h% ‘ ZLTP@\

South Carolina Department of Health & Human Services -
PO Box 8206 (. M_E&r\??
e

Columbia, SC 29202-8206 _ U ¥

My mother, Juanita A. Butler, a client of Logisticare Solutions, LLC (LogistiCare),
has informed me that her transportation drivers have requested her to secure restraint
belts for wheelchair clients, and to reach behind her, while she was seated in the
front seat, to close the van door. Ms. Butler has also informed me that unstable and
ill clients frequently have difficulty entering and exiting the van, and that she often
assists those patients out of concern for their saftey. According to Ms. Butler, the
driver's frequently advise her that it i3 "not their responsibility” to do so. While it
may be the policy of Logisticare that drivers are not responsible for basic safety of
clients, I assure you that it is not Ms. Butler's responsibility. Therefore:

Dear Director:

1)  Ms. Butler absolutely will not secure restraint belts for clients in
wheelchairs, during transportation.

2) Ms. Butler absolutely will not reach behind her to pull the van door
closed. That is not Ms. Butler's responsibility and could cause her
physical injury. :

3)  Ms. Butler absolutely will not assist the driver whatsoever in providing
*reasonably” basic safety for clients.

In view of the foregoing, it is suggested that Logisticare review it's guidelines and
train it's drivers accordingly. Failure to do so could have litigious consequences.

Copies of this and other complaints against Logisticare are being distributed to the
public domain, including, without limitation, to the world wide web.

Sincerely,
. A4
GVMA?UF . JUN 1 4 2007
Glen K. LaConey Department of Health & Human Services
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

0671372007 O05:43PM
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State of Bouth Caroling
Bepartment of Heslth and Hiomm Serfrices

Mark Sanford

Susan B. Bowling
Governor

Acting Director

Tuly 2, 2007

Mr. Glen K. LaConey
9401 Wilson Boulevard #68
Columbia, South Carolina 29203

Dear Mr. LaConey:

Thank you for your letter to our agency Director regarding safety issues raised by your mother, Ms.
Juanita Butler, concerning Logisticaré’s transportation providers. We have shared your letter with
Logisticare and they have assured the Department of Health and Human Services cummmv that this
matter will be appropriately addressed.

You are absolutely correct that there are specific safety guidelines and policies and procedures for
which Logisticare’s transportation drivers must adhere. We have advised Logisticare to review these
guidelines and policies and procedures with their providers to make certain their drivers understand
that compliance with such policies is required. We have also reminded Logisticare of the
consequences for non-compliance,

Please know that the safety and well being of Ms. Butler and all of our Medicaid beneficiaries is of

the utmost concern to us. If you have any other concerns regarding Medicaid transportation, please
do not hesitate contact us.

Sincerely,

Do T I lfn

Deirdra T. Singleton
General Counsel

DTS/b

Office of General Counsel
P. O. Box 8206 Columbia South Carolina 29202-8206
(803) 898-2795 Fax (803) 255-8210



